
                                                     
                                             
 
 

                                     East Flora Elementary School 

    A Brain Based Learning School 
Thinking. Learning. Creating 

 

PARENT INFORMATION ABOUT TESTING 

Friday, April 16, 2021 

 

Students in Mississippi public schools are required to participate in the Mississippi Academic Assessment Program 

(MAAP) testing. Students in third through fifth grades will be assessed in reading and math and fifth grade students will 

also be assessed in science. Testing will begin each day at 8:00 a.m. East Flora Elementary will have MAAP testing on 

the following days:  

Third Grade MAAP- ELA 

MAAP- Writing 

MAAP- Math 

April 21, 2021 

April 22, 2021 

May 11, 2021 

Fourth Grade MAAP- ELA 

MAAP- Writing 

MAAP- Math 

May 4, 2021 

May 5, 2021 

May 11, 2021 

Fifth Grade MAAP- ELA 

MAAP- Writing 

MAAP- Math 

MAAP- Science 

May 4, 2021 

May 5, 2021 

May 11, 2021 

May 13, 2021 

 

Parents, to help your child be as successful as possible on testing days, you can:  

• Be sure that your child gets plenty of rest the night before testing. 

• Be sure that your child is present and on-time daily. 

• Be sure that your child eats breakfast at home or here at school.  

• Be sure that your child has all needed materials and supplies.  

 

 
We appreciate partnering with you to help grow your child.  The data collected from MAAP assessments helps schools 

make the best possible educational decisions for all students.   

 

 


